State University of New York at Buffalo

DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY FACULTY OF SOCIAL SCIENCES AND ADMINISTRATION

September 30, 1977

Professor J. Ferrater-Mora
Department of Philosophy
Bryn Mawr College

Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania 19010

Dear Professor Ferrater-Mora:

Thank you for accepting the offer to contribute a paper
for Frondizi's Festschrift. Although the deadline for the
paper is June, 1978, I would appreciate a title as soon as
possible, preferably by January, 1978. I do need to get on
with publication arrangements. Thank you again.

Sincerely, G
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P. S. Please, your article in Spanish.
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